
CILEx Bad Weather Policy for Students Attending Examinations 

Students who are unable to travel to their examination centre due to severe weather 
conditions must notify CILEx of this immediately. 

In the event of travel difficulties caused by severe weather conditions and therefore 
beyond candidate’s control, CILEx will consider awarding a credit of examination fee to 
those affected upon their written request being received at CILEx before the deadline 
published on the Key Dates and Deadlines, please email awards@cilex.org.uk  

N.B Credits awarded to candidates must be used to 
enter examination/assessment in the following examination session, any 
credit not claimed will be cleared. All credit requests will be assessed on an 
individual basis.

Please be advised that if travel links are available but with delays candidates arriving 
late for examinations are permitted entry up to 45 minutes late than the official start 
time (9.30am and 2pm), however the time will not be added to the end of the 
examination. 

https://www.cilex.org.uk/study/information_for_students/key_dates_and_deadlines



